
Greetings To All,  

 I am Andy Clark, and would like to further introduce myself as I run for the next Sheriff of 
Spartanburg County.   

 I started my career with the Spartanburg Public Safety Department in March of 2002.  I 
gained the rank of Senior Patrol Officer, was a Field Training Officer, and a member of the 
Honor Guard. Throughout the 3 ½ years I was there, I was assigned the patrol beat of Highland. 

 In October of 2005, I made the move to the Spartanburg County Sheriff’s Office. I have 
patrolled throughout the county assigned to where I was needed. In April 2009, I was able to 
advance to become a property crimes investigator and eventually, I was assigned to the white 
collar crime division. In June of 2013, I was recognized by District Attorney William Nettles for 
my work with the Upstate South Carolina Financial Crimes Task Force. In May of 2015, I was 
able to become the Software Systems Administrator. I oversaw all things related to the 
computer software the Sheriff’s Office uses. In April of 2017, I took on the added responsibility 
of Records Supervisor, and in 2021, I earned Supervisor of the Year. In August of 2021, I was 
able to adjust my schedule to work part-time at the Detention Facility assisting them with some 
of their daily operations. I retired from the Sheriff’s Office in January of 2025. 

 From my time as Software Systems Administrator, I was able to meet all the new 
officers, create policy, submit requests for Capital Improvement Project Funds, and learn the 
administration side of the office. I also taught the use of the records management system 
(Incident Report Writing) which is the use of our Body Worn Camera Systems. I was the 
Terminal Agency Coordinator, ensuring Officer/Employee certification for the Office’s use of the 
NCIC system, ensuring policies were being followed. 
 
 Throughout my career, I wanted to help people, first a single citizen when I answered a 
call, then multiple citizens, as I supplied the officers with tools they needed to answer their call.  
I want to continue to help all citizens, residents and visitors, here within the County of 
Spartanburg.  I have the experience and knowledge to lead the Sheriff’s Office and continue its 
mission to provide services to citizens that meet or exceed professional law enforcement 
standards, ensuring equal enforcement, and protection of the law without prejudice.  

 Please vote Clark 2025 for Sheriff of Spartanburg County.  

George Andrew "Andy" Clark




